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21st June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

National Sports Week 
 

Today marks the start of National Sports Week and although it may be different to previous years, we are still 
excited to celebrate it in school with the children. We will be promoting clubs that the children can join out of 
school and activities that are planned in the summer holidays that children can join in with. We cannot wait to 
start clubs again after school and drive health at the heart of SPCEDS. There has been great PE taking place 
across school: FS2 and KS1 have been developing fundamental skills such as balancing, throwing, catching and 
jumping, LKS2 have been working on boccia, tri golf and tennis and UKS2 have been developing hockey, lacrosse 
and cricket. Well done everyone! 
 
As stated previously in our Sports for Champions letter, Sports Day will be in house this year and we look 
forward to welcoming our families next year. We cannot wait.  Children will need to be in school PE kit on the 
following days:  
 

• Tuesday: FS2, Y1 and Y2  

• Thursday: Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6. 

• Friday: The whole school for the sponsored event 
 
Once the results are in and have been verified, we will share them in the Parish Post. Good luck everyone!  
 
On Friday 25th June, we have Leon Baptiste joining us for our sponsored event. Thank you to everyone who has 
returned their sponsor forms and money; already we have raised an outstanding amount. There is still time to 
send it in before Thursday and help us raise money for new sports equipment. On Friday, we ask that everyone 
can wear PE kit, ready for the sponsored event out on the field. Leon will be presenting an inspirational talk 
into our classrooms via Teams.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support after another uncertain year. We are very proud of our Parish 
Community and all that we have achieved together.  
 
Kim Bird and Amelia Siddall  
Sport and PE Team  


